
 

 

Date:  April 18th 2023  
 
 

CHANGES TO HOMESTEAD CRESCENT-SHAMROCK ROAD INTERSECTION 
 

Road works have commenced at the Homestead Crescent/Shamrock Road intersection in 

February. The National Roads Authority (NRA) are working to realign the junction, to improve 

the sight distance for vehicles entering and exiting the intersection.  

 

Planned works will also result in minimal changes being made to the Dominoes parking lot area. 

Parking spots along the road side will be shifted to make way for the new road layout. Work is 

planned to be completed by the end of May. 

 

The NRA asks that commuters take caution in this area as it becomes an active work zone. 

Motorists are reminded to stay alert, abide by the speed limit and follow work zone signage if 

and when temporary diversions are made. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Aerial view of pending changes to Homestead Cres/Shamrock Rd intersection  


